## **Our Car Park**

07 02 17

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The start of the year is a good time to remind all families about the correct and courteous use of the Parish / School car park. This also allows all new families to become acquainted with the proper and safe use of this area of the property.

Please be aware of the following rules for safe and courteous use.

- There is one entry and one exit it is a "one way" car park
- The speed limit for the car park is 5 km/h Walking pace
- Only park in the designated spaces
- Spaces marked with a Disabled Symbol can only be used by cars displaying the appropriate sticker / authorization
- The **Kiss and Drop** operates in the morning. Parents do not get out of the car. Children get out of the car on the kerb side (safe side)
- The Kiss and Drop area cannot be used for parking in the afternoon
- The courteous and safe attitude of all drivers helps to keep the car park safe for all families
- The car park will get busy everyday. It will take you time to drop your children and pick them up — please be patient
- If you see another parent not being safe or following our rules a courteous reminder is appropriate ("Please help us keep the car park safe") but aggression is never helpful and it only escalates the situation.
- Car park usage is monitored by the school but we rely on all parents cooperation and adherence to these rules

We look forward to continuing the safe use of the car park by all families in our learning community.

Yours in education.

Paul Devlin Principal